
      

 

29th April 2021 

 

Parent Pay update 

Following the recent IT upgrade, our Parent pay account is currently not compatible, 

therefore we are unable to charge and receive monies from parents through this 

means at the moment.  This means that we have been unable to charge monies for 

school meals provided since the 19th April.  

Please keep track of meals your daughter/son are receiving on a daily basis, as when 

the system is up and running again the charges will be backdated to our paperwork 

we hold in the kitchen.  

We apologies for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

Many Thanks  

Matt Comerford -Kitchen Supervisor 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 


